
Final Exam Arrangements Update 

Dear Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about the final exam 

arrangements for the upcoming semester. 

The final exams will take place from June 1st to June 15th, 2024. Please refer to the following 

schedule for your specific exam dates and times: 

• Mathematics: June 2nd, 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

• Biology: June 5th, 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM 

• History: June 8th, 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

• Chemistry: June 12th, 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM 

All exams will be held in the Main Auditorium. Please arrive at least 30 minutes early to allow 

time for check-in and to ensure you have the necessary materials. Make sure to bring your 

student ID for verification. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the exam schedule, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to the academic office at academicoffice@example.com. 

Best of luck with your preparations! 

Sincerely, 

The Academic Team 
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